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March 15, 2007 

 

Ms. Maureen Benitz 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

Dear Ms. Benitz: 

 

This letter answers your letter of February 23, 2007 referencing our 30 Day Post-General Report. 

Blue America PAC is a small Committee operated entirely by volunteers.  While we did our best to ensure our compliance 

with all regulations, we were completely unaware of the 24 hour filing requirements.  Unfortunately, this is not an 

error that can be corrected and we apologize for our failures.  There was no intent to avoid required disclosures. 

 

Our initial systems for ensuring timely and accurate reporting to the FEC were clearly inadequate.  We have now retained 

counsel and have dramatically improved our compliance systems. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Howard Klein, Treasurer 

 


